
 
 

 

 

 

Joe has been with Women’s Animal Center for only a 
few months, but in that time he has joined our Story Tails 
program and is helping us out every Saturday, has made a 
point to come in to spend some time with and get photos 
of our bunny residents, and helps us tackle our endless 
piles of laundry and dishes, week in and week out. His 
knowledge about bunnies has helped to improve the lives 
of our little lagomorphs, and I look forward to Joe’s insight 
about them whenever I get the chance to catch up with 
him. He has also coordinated with Kayla to set up a photo 
day for the bunnies who had been sitting for weeks 
without photos. 

Beyond his list of tasks completed and knowledge 
offered, Joe is simply a lovely person to be around. He’s 
kind, welcoming, and always eager to lend a hand. 

 


